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D R AFT

Hr. G. Robert Blakey
Chief Counsel and Director
Select Comrn.i.trt.e e on Assassinations
u.S. House of Representatives
3331 House Office Building, Annex 2
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Hr. Blakey;

This responds to your letter of Nove=t':Jer 13, 1978, directed to a

component of the Departm~nt of Defense.

Hith respect to the subject of the F31 file to vh i ch the requested

Since=e:ly,

JOr.~ G. }2STER­
Special Assistant to

The Secretary


